
 

 

COVID-19 Statement from Trustees 

  

At Creation Fest, your safety and wellbeing are paramount to us - especially in light of the 

ongoing coronavirus pandemic. We are thankful to God that, at the time of writing, cases 

are reducing. We pray that this continues over coming weeks and months.  

  

We know it is important to be both diligent and vigilant in our response to COVID-19.  We 

are endeavouring to ensure that measures are in place to protect all of our staff, visitors, 

contributors and volunteers during Creation Fest 2021. We are fully committed to adhering 

to all UK Government guidelines and Cornwall Council’s protocols throughout the event.  

  

This may mean that we have to adapt to new guidelines as they emerge, and that our 

approach to the event, or some of the things that we are able to provide will be different to 

previous years. We ask for your understanding in this. 

  

We will do our best to communicate regularly with staff, visitors, contributors and 

volunteers on any adaptions and look forward to seeing you at the festival. We’re confident 

that it is going to be a great experience and we cannot wait to join together and celebrate 

the good news of the God who loves us. 

  

The Creation Fest Trustees, March 2021 
 


